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10th April 2020
Dear Parents / Carers,

I hope you are all well and managing to enjoy this spell of fine weather as we head into the Easter weekend. Hopefully you will still be able to enjoy the holiday and your children will still get to enjoy their Easter eggs.

I know that many children have been able to keep in touch with their classmates and teachers by using Microsoft Teams on Hwb. It has been lovely to hear from so many children and to know that families have been trying very hard to do some of the tasks prepared before we had to close school early. It has also been very reassuring to hear that the children seem happy and are coping very well, which is the most important thing of course.
Although the future remains very uncertain, I want to reassure you that we are planning to prepare programmes of work for each class which will be available from the week beginning 20th April, so that we can continue to support the children in their learning as well as we possibly can in such difficult circumstances. This work will be made available mainly through ‘Teams’ on Hwb - although we will also use email, Facebook, etc -  and will include a mixture of activities which can be done on computer, on paper or in practical ways around the home or outside. We are also expecting guidance from Welsh Government who share our concerns about the impact of an extended period of school closures.

We very much appreciate how challenging it can be to teach your children at home, perhaps when you have your own pressures of work, very young children to look after or have limited access to resources, computers or the Internet. We are also very aware of the importance of looking after the children’s wellbeing, ensuring they are happy and safe, which is clearly the most important thing at this difficult time. However, we will do all we can to keep in touch and support where we can in the hope that, together, we can minimise the impact on the children of Builth Wells Primary School.
Take good care of yourselves,

G. Cornelius

On behalf of all the staff at Builth Wells Primary School

� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.hamptonwick.richmond.sch.uk/q.gif" \* MERGEFORMATINET �����











��









YSGOL GYNRADD LLANFAIR-YM-MUALLT

Ffordd yr Ysbyty, Llanfair-ym-Muallt, Powys, LD2 3GA
Ffôn: 01982 553600 

Ffacs: 01982 553365 
e-bost: office@builth.powys.sch.uk


